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NEWS & EVENTS

April 13, 2020

COVID-19 Firm Update
Traub Lieberman recognizes the disruption to life and business due to the impact of 

COVID-19. Our priority is the health and well-being of our firm members, clients and 

community.

The firm remains fully operational, with attorneys having the ability to work remotely 

without interruption during these extraordinary events unfolding across the county. All 

offices are continuing to support clients and staffing of matters as part of the firm’s business continuity plan.


